
June 19 - 21
Central School Weekly

Week-at-Glance
Monday
Grade 1 classes: police station visits

Tuesday
Grade 1 classes: library visits
Mrs. Rollingson’s Grade 4/5 Spray Park visit

Wednesday
National Indigenous Peoples’ Day
1:30 - Farewell Assembly
Report Cards go home

Have a WONDERFUL Summer!

See you back on Wednesday, August 30!

Happy Retirement, Ms. Norlin!
As well as bidding our Grade 5 students farewell on Wednesday, we
will also celebrate Ms. Norlin, our incredible kindergarten teacher.
Ms. Norlin is retiring, after a truly amazing career with Horizon.
Please join us in celebrating Ms. Norlin at our Farewell Assembly on
Wedensday at 1:30 pm.
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Grade 1 Helen Schuler Field Trip

THANK YOU to our AMAZING School (Parent) Council for

providing our students and staff with a delicious lunch on Sports

Day this week!

Farewell, Grade 5 Students!
At our Farewell Assembly on Wednesday, we welcome all Central School families as we celebrate our
Grade 5 students and wish them only the best as they embark on the next phase of their education-
Middle School! Please join our assembly at 1:30, in the Central School gym.
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Grade 4 & 5 Students head to the Crowsnest Pass for their Year-

End Field Trip!

2023-24 School Year
We return to school on Wednesday, August 30, 2023. Next year, our classes will be straight grades, for
the most part. This means we will have two grade 1 classes, two grade 2 classes, two grade 3 classes,
one grade 4 and one grade 5 class, as well as one grade 4/5 combined class. With such skilled and
incredible teachers at Central School, all of our students are so lucky to be entering into classrooms
with rich and fulfilling learning environments. If you'd like to chat more about what next school year
looks like for your child, please contact Shea Mellow at 403-223-2170 or shea.mellow@horizon.ab.ca.
We're looking forward to a fabulous 2023/24 school year at Central School!
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Have a WONDERFUL summer!!


